
Kenosha County will be rehabilitating 
Highway L in the Village/Town of Somers and 
City of Kenosha in late-summer 2024. The 
highway will be closed to through traffic but 
open for local access needs.   

Project Construction Period:

July 29, 2024, through
September 15, 2024

Project details:

� Highway L (18th St.)
From: Highway 31 
(Green Bay Rd.)
To: Highway G (30th Ave.)

� Work includes edge 
excavation and base 
repairs, roadway 
pulverizing, asphalt 
pavement, pavement 
markings, and culvert 
replacement/ 
rehabilitation work.

If you have any questions 
about the project, you may

contact the Project Manager, 
Robert Wielgos, by phone at:

(262) 901-2216
or by email at:

Robert.wielgos@rasmith.com
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Project Information

Project Contact:

Robert Wielgos
Project Manager
Phone (262) 901-2216
Robert.wielgos@rasmith.com

The project team thanks you for your patienceand  
cooperation throughout this project!

Find us on Facebook at:  
Kenosha County 
Government

Find us online at:  
www.kenoshacounty.org
/highways

L

Detour Route:

� Use either Highway 31 or 
30th Avenue to Highway E 
(12th Street)
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